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The scheduled curbside brush/leaf pick up will begin the first week in October.  Just a reminder tree limbs are to be cut into manageable sized pieces and leaves and garden debris are to be placed in a neat row alongside the curb.  BAGGED LEAVES CAN NO LONGER BE PICKED UP.  Construction materials and garbage will not be picked up.

If you have a tree cut at your residence, the DPW will provide you with a flatbed truck (at no charge) for you or your contractor to load with brush.  The DPW does not provide pick up service for “whole” trees.

If you wish to have your leaves, etc. picked up sooner than your location is scheduled for, you can call the DPW office at 287-0110 and make an appointment to have a Dial-A-Truck left at your residence overnight.  Once you have loaded the leaves, etc. onto the truck the DPW will be back the following morning to take it away on the truck.  There is no charge for this service.

Beginning October 20th, the Department of Public Works will be working their fall hours of Monday-Friday from 7am until 3pm.  If you have a water or sewer emergency outside of our normal hours of operation, you can call the Village police department (287-2121) and they will dispatch our on-call crew.

Have a great fall season and take a few minutes to start looking for your snow shovel!
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